
 

 

 

 

 

 

         January/February 2025 

Dear faithful friends and supporters, 

 

We have a couple of BIG praises to share with you!  Recently, our neighbors, Scott and 

Rebecca, visited our church.  We have been inviting them for a long time, and it was a 

blessing to have them visit and take them out to lunch.  Please continue to pray for God to 

work in their lives!  Also, we asked you to pray for God to provide the needed funds for our 

trip to Africa, and God provided!  Based on our estimated budget, we have what we need.  

Praise the Lord! 
 

I had the privilege of speaking for a Bible study at a local retirement facility the first 

Monday of January, but then had no appointments the rest of the month.  However, it 

was a blessing to be here for a few weeks and minister to family.  Our sister-in-law’s 

mother, Lori, who has also been a dear friend to us for many years, was admitted to 

the hospital in Dallas where God called her home to heaven after battling pancreatic 

cancer for over a year.  We are so glad we were able to be here to spend time with her.  

Please pray for the family as they adjust to life without their mom and the kids’ “Lolly.” 
 

After Lori’s funeral in Big Spring, Texas, we drove straight to Jacksonville, Florida, 

where Julie sang and I had the privilge to speak for the Valentine’s banquet and 

Stewardship Conference at Blanding Blvd. Baptist Church (Julie even got to sing in the 

choir!).  God gave us a great meeting, and Pastor Adair and the church family were a 

GREAT blessing to us! 
 

We are looking forward to being at Joshua Baptist Church, Joshua, Texas, for their 

missions emphasis the first Sunday in March.  That evening, we will depart for Zambia 

Africa to help our daughter, son-in-law, and two granddaughters move to where God 

has called them to be missionaries.  Please pray for safe travels and a productive trip 

helping them get their home set up.  We are so proud of how both our daughters serve 

the Lord, and we are thankful we get to be part of what God is doing in their lives! 
 

A week after we return from Africa, we will head to Ohio to preach and present the ministry in four different 

churches.  We will also get to visit some of our missionaries ministering to the Hispanic community up north.  

We are looking forward to some good meetings and being a blessing to the churches and our missionaries.     
 

Prayer requests: 
 

• Please continue to pray for the salvation of Scott, Ashley, and our mailman, Creighton.   

• Please continue to pray for increased monthly support. 

• Please pray for safe travels to Africa and for the container to arrive while we are there to help them unload it. 

• Please pray for safety as we travel to Ohio.  

 

We are overwhelmed by God’s grace and humbled to serve in so many places.  Thank you for your faithful prayers 

and financial support that make it possible for us to serve!  You are a BLESSING to us! 
 

Serving the Lord together, 
   

The Bacons 

THE BACONS 
Serving local churches and their missionaries 

Joey Bacon 

Mission Director 

WBF Mission Agency 
 

Contact Information: 

WBF Mission Agency 

P.O. Box 13459 

Arlington, Texas   

76094-0459 

www.wbfma.net 

Office #:  817-274-7161 

Fax #:  817-861-1992 

Cell #:  432-935-4778 

Email:  

joey.bacon@wbfma.net 

 

 
Serving out of: 

Pleasantview Baptist 

Church 

4400 Pleasantview Dr. 

Arlington, TX.  76017 

Pastor Jimmy McNeil 

World Baptist Fellowship Mission Agency 

Joey & Julie 
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